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Mr.Done’s thought of the week 
May I take this opportunity to wish you all a very merry Christmas.  

I hope you are able to enjoy some time with your family and have a restful break. 
During the last week of term, we have our Christmas Jumper Day & Elf Run on     

Monday 19th, Christmas parties during the week and a Big Sing on Thursday 22nd  
before we finish at 1.30pm. 

 On behalf of all the staff at Masefield, thank you for your continued support this 
term and we look forward to seeing you in 2023!  

                           Believe Achieve Succeed 

Diary Dates 
 

BWFC Concert 
Monday 12th Dec 

 
Christmas  

Jumper Day &      
Elf Run 

Monday 19th Dec 
 

School Pantomime 
Trip  

Tuesday 20th Dec 
 

School Closes for 
Christmas at 

1.30pm 
Thurs 22nd Dec 

Children In Need 
Masefield’s non-uniform day 

for Children In Need raised a 
fantastic £187 this year!  

Thank you to all who were able 
to contribute. 

Rock Kidz came to visit last week! 
The children (and staff!) had a  

fantastic day rocking out in the hall 
and having dance battles! 

Check out school’s Twitter for more  
photos and videos @MasefieldCP 

Vocal Band 
Vocal band took a trip to the new     

library in little lever on Tuesday to 
perform some Christmas songs. 

 

Bolton Carol Concert 
The children have been very busy this week practicing for 
the BWFC Carol concert  at Bolton stadium ready to break 

a world record! 
We hope to see you all there! 

Pantomime Trip 
As you will be aware the 
whole school are going to 
watch the Snow White      

pantomime at Victoria Halls in 
Bolton on Tuesday 20th Dec. 
This is an afternoon showing 
and the coaches are not due 
to arrive back at school until 

after usual pick-up time. 
We aim to be arriving back at 

school at around 4.30pm. 
Children will be dismissed 
from school grounds as      

normal, not from the coaches. 


